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STATE OF ILLINOIS 2311 West Wagner Lane
?ollution Control BoarcPeoria, IL 61615-4238

November 13, 2007

Mr. Nicholas Melas
Member of Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 West Randolph Street – Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Melas:

RE: Case # 08-25

ry)

This letter comes to you to express our concerns about your Case it 08-25, which is
under consideration at this time.

As I understand it, there are at least fifteen (15) other States that are sending their
TOXIC WASTE to our Peoria area for disposal.

This toxic waste is being dumped directly above our water supply, endangering our
drinking water, and filling our air with unhealthy fumes.

We feel that this is reason enough to request that you help us put a stop to this. Let
each STATE take care of its own toxic waste, as our River Rescue representatives are
trying to do here in the Peoria Area.

Thank you for your time and consideration of our health needs.

Sincerely, 7n, 
ra 'deft— Mary ghryocl	 oberta Houlihan
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